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Excellency,

I am honoured to commend you for your outstanding leadership of the ECOSOC
at a time when the United Nations is at the crossroads of making difficult and challenging
decisions on its future.

Turkmenistan has a strong commitment to the 2030 Agenda and believes that
presentation of its Voluntary National Reviews (VNR) during HLPF 2019 will contribute
to the process of successful implementation of 2030 Agenda.

The Government of Turkmenistan has decided to undertake its VNR in 2019 High
Level Political Forum.

It will be a privilege to share our best practices, lessons learned and gain from the
experiences of others.

In this regard, I kindly ask you to include Turkmenistan to the list of countries who
are volunteering to present their VNRs in 2019.

Please accept Your Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.
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Aksoltan Ataeva
Permanent Representative
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